
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 7 of 2025- No wake zone- VT1 

 

Mariners are advised that a temporary No-Wake Zone is in effect in the vicinity of VT1 due to ongoing 
maintenance work. 

• The works are expected to last approximately two weeks. 
• VT1 will not be available as a layby berth during this period. 

Mariners are requested to navigate with caution and comply with the no-wake restriction until further notice. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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